
From: Ann Haskins   
Sent: 06 February 2023 12:06 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

 
Subject: objection to solar farm on land east of pelham substation,maggots end manuden. 
application number S62A/2022/0011 
 
I am writing to object to the application to construct a solar farm comprising ground mounted solar 
arrays together with(among other things)battery storage,inverter cabins,a substation,fencing and 
CCTV cameras on land near Pelham Substation Maggots End road CM231BE. 
 
My name is Ann Haskins and I live at  
 
Reasons for objection are as follows. 
 
This is not a small scale scheme. 
The site proposed  by low carbon for Pelham spring Solar Farm extends to 196 acres  
The visual impact would completely change the character of the area. 
The site for the development is also rich in ecology. 
I have often see deer wandering across the site when out walking as they shelter in Stiles Wood. 
Solar panels are for roofs not green fields. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Ann Haskins 
 




